
7 November 2002 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
Attn: Roger Anderson, Environmental Bureau Chief 
P.O. 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088 NOV 12 2002 

Re: Transfer of Ownership 
South Langlie Jal Unit (AP-18) 
Sec. 7,8,17 & 18 - T25S - R37E 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

Attached are copies ofthe letters Chaparral has sent to the Director of the NMOCD and to Ricky 
Smith Oil & Gas Corporation, the new owner of this unit, inforrrmig both that Chaparral's 
interest, ownership, operations and control over the South Langlie Jal Unit will cease as of 1 
December 2002. Mr. Smith has been advised as per NMAC 19.15.1.19C(2), and he has verbally 
acknowledged to Chaparral, that he will be responsible for implementing the Stage 1 Abatement 
Plan. A more formal letter to that effect will follow. 

Should you require anything further, please contact me at the address below or at my office 
telephone, (405) 478-8770 Ext. 1130. 

Sincerely, 

Robert C. Lang IV, REM, CEA 
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager 

OCD Exhibit No. JZ£T 
CaseNo. 13061 

701 Cedar Lake Blvd., Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73114 • telephone: 405-478-8770 • facsimile: 405-478-4162 


